
2-200 Hempstead Dr 
Hamilton, ON
L8W 2E8

905-317-5283 

Date: June 20, 2025 

To: Mayor Andrea Horwath and Members of Hamilton City Council 

Re: Support for Elfrida Lands Urban Boundary Expansion 

Dear Mayor Horwath and Members of Council, 

As a proud trade partner of Marz Homes, we are writing to express our full 
support for the proposal to bring the Elfrida Lands into the City of Hamilton’s 
urban boundary. 

This expansion would not only create significant long-term opportunities for our 
business and employees, but it would also help address the critical need for 
more housing in our region. Our company, like many others in the trades, relies 
heavily on ongoing development and construction activity to keep our teams 
working and our business sustainable. 

Approving this boundary expansion would support local employment, strengthen 
economic growth, and directly contribute to building more livable communities for 
families across Hamilton. 

We urge Council to recognize the positive impact this initiative will have and to 
approve the inclusion of the Elfrida Lands in the urban boundary. 

Sincerely 

Mike Nardi 
Nardi Electric Inc. 
905-317-5283
mike@nardielectric.com

mailto:mike@nardielectric.com

